
 

Year 1 Newsletter, Spring 2 

English & Phonics 

Maths 
 

Science 
In Science our topic is, Plants.  

The children will be looking at bulbs 

and seeds, they will also be 

labelling the parts of plants. 

If you go for a walk in the park, 

you could see what flowers you can 

see.  

 

Geography 

 In Geography our topic is, ‘What is it 
like by the coast?’ 

Religion 

 

PSHE/RHE 

Our topic is Personal Relationships. 

Foundation Subjects 

 

In Design our topic is, Puppets. The 

children will be using felt to make a 

puppet. 

 

In PE the children will be joining in 

with target games. 

 

In Computing the children will be 

having a go at simple programming 

games. 

 

In Music we will be having 

Stockport Music Service to deliver 

some music lessons. 

 

 

In English our class book 

is called, The Curious Case 

of the Missing Mammoth. 

The children will be building 

up to writing their own 

story, changing the 

character and the setting. 

 

In Maths the children will 

be working with numbers 

to 40. They will be 

counting, writing and 

comparing numbers. Can 

you count to 40 and 

beyond at home?  

 

You could do some 

research about your 

favourite seaside 

town! 

 

Our topic is, Following 

Jesus. The children will be 

learning how Jesus chose 

some of his first disciples 

and reflecting on how we 

choose our friends.   

 

The children will be 

thinking about special 

people in their lives 

and reflecting on how 

we treat others.  

 


